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Chamberlin Food Drive


Please consider donating items to our Chamberlin Food Drive!  Beginning October 27th, we will collect non-perishable items to create food baskets for our families who may need a helping hand for the holidays.  Items may be dropped off in the lobby, or in classrooms.  Thank you!
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Upcoming Events


Wednesday, November 5th -1/2 Day of School, 11:30 Dismissal, Staff Inservice


Friday, November 7th – Picture Retake Day


Friday, November 14th – PTO Movie Night


Wednesday, November 19th – PTO Meeting, 6-7:30





Sign Up for Parent Teacher Conferences!


We will be using the website PickATime (www.pickatime.com) to set up conferences electronically.  This format is also used at the middle school and the high school.  Families can go online and sign up for conferences with classroom and integrated arts (music, art, physical education) teachers. “How to” information went home last week! 






































Chamberlin School Newspaper


The first meeting of the Chamberlin School newspaper will be on Friday, November 7th right after school…not November 5th which was the date on the notice that went home last week. The other meetings will still be Wednesday, November 12th, 19th, and December 3rd. Please let Ms. Murphy know if your child is interested this year in being on the newspaper staff! Also, if there are any family members out there who might be interested in volunteering on one or more of those days, please contact Ms. Murphy at 652-7447 or e-mail me at �HYPERLINK "mailto:kmurphy@sbschools.net"��kmurphy@sbschools.net��We look forward to the first edition this year of this wonderful publication!














Community Partnership


The UVM Women’s Lacrosse Team and their mascot, Rally Cat, joined us for our “Be Responsible” assembly on Tuesday.  We were introduced to the players, and learned how they are responsible in their lives as college students and team players.  We enjoyed a short video of their games to see lacrosse playing in action, and one of the players demonstrated some “stick tricks” that left us in awe!  Some Chamberlin students worked together with the women to demonstrate using the lacrosse sticks with ground balls.  5th graders ended our assembly with singing and choreography for the song “Firework” by Katy Perry.  After our assembly, UVM players went back to classrooms to spend time and answer questions.  We look forward to another visit from the Lacrosse Team in December!  Thanks to Ms. Soules for organizing this partnership for our school!     
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